
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 23, 2021 
 
 
 

PSA – Non-Gaming Per Capita Deadline Date – September 30, 2021 
 

 

The deadline date to claim the Non-gaming Per Capita is fast approaching.  All 
applications and any other subsequently requested documents not previously 
submitted must be received by the close of business on September 30, 2021 at the 
Enrollment Office.   
 
 
For any questions regarding 
 

• Application/forms, please contact the Tohono O’odham Nation Enrollment 
Office at (520) 383-8700 or email at tonenrollment@tonation-nsn.gov    

 
• Payment, please contact the Accounting Office at (520) 383-6600.   

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
 
 
 

mailto:tonenrollment@tonation-nsn.gov

